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TGIF 
Pictures Tell the Tale 

The 201 Advisory went on an overnight trip to Branches of Niagara 
Campground in Grand Island with their Advisor Karen Monaco, Phys Ed 
teacher Mat Harris and Internship Coordinator and Social Studies teacher 
Matt Miller.  The pictures above and below show how great the trip was for 
all that attended!  Many thanks to Karen for getting the entire trip funded 
through a DonorsChoose.org campaign which allowed every student to 
attend the trip at no cost.  We are very thankful for the generosity of the 
donors who helped fund this outstanding event. 


One student at a time. �1

Students had 
opportunities to fish, 
kayak, swim, play gaga 
ball and much more at 
Branches of Niagara 
Campground.  
Everyone also made 
deeper connections 
during this trip as seen 
in the photos above 
and on the next page.

http://DonorsChoose.org
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One student at a time. �2

The 401 Advisory decided to make 
breakfast for our new 001 Advisory last 
week.  The menu included pancakes, 
bacon, fruit salad and juice all prepared 
by the 401 students.  Students enjoyed 
the food and had a chance to talk with 
each other and make new connections.  
Our thanks go out to Stacey Pritchard, 
401 Advisor, and all of the 401 students 
for making our 001 Advisory feel like part 
of the Big Picture Family!
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